Eastwick & Gilston Parish Council

Statement of Intent - Training

Eastwick & Gilston Parish Council supports the principal of training for Councillors and The Clerk.

The Council agrees to encourage Councillors and The Clerk, where possible, to attend training events that will enhance their knowledge of good governance and best practice.

The Council will ensure it is informed of the availability of training events through membership of HATPC. The Clerk will circulate details of available training courses to Councillors. The Council will pay any costs due for attendance at a training course subject to a maximum of £250 per annum for The Council as a whole. Approval of the Council by vote at a meeting will be required to exceed the annual append of £250.

The Council will support the continuous professional development of its Clerk by subscribing to membership of appropriate groups including the Society of Local Council Clerks (SLCC).

The Council will take note of any future recommendations regarding training as may be published by SLCC and other Local Government support organisations.

The Chairman will include in his annual report a statement regarding training that has taken place in the previous year and the Clerks CPD record.

Adopted by Council on Monday 9 th March 2009 Chairman.
Clerk LL avo